
  

 

          1999 – 1st Quarter Newsletter 
  
The Western North Carolina Dulcimer Collective is a member-supported 
group of players of mountain and hammered dulcimers, and those who 
enjoy listening to dulcimers and/or playing other traditional instruments 
with them.  The group meets once per month to share tunes and 
information.  Dues are $5.00 per year payable to WNCDC – Mail checks to 
Carl Cochrane, 3239 Heritage Circle, Hendersonville, NC 28739-3553. 
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(NOTE:  I could not find a copy of the 1st Quarter 1999 newsletter to 
scan, so this PDF file only contains the music for that quarter.)

SONG REVIEW SCHEDULE 

January:   
  
   
 
February:  
  
  
 
March:  
  
  
  



The Bold Peddler 

 



Bold Riley 

 



Hard Times 

 


